
Legislative Issue 
FY 24/25 

Converting Private Sewer Package Plants to Centralized Sewer 
 

Funding Request: 4,400,000 
 
Action:  
Converting Private Sewer Package Plants to Centralized Sewer - will allow the Hernando County Utilities 
Department to construct three more of the four lift stations needed to connect the decommissioned 
sewer treatment package plants and connect them to centralized sewer.  

 
Background:  
Hernando County Utilities Department received a grant from the Florida Department of Environmental 
Protection to decommission four existing RV sewer treatment package plants and construct lift stations 
to connect them to centralized sewer. The County is working on completing 100% of the design and 60% 
is currently finished. With the current cost estimates, there is only enough grant funding to complete 
one of the four lift stations needed. Hernando County Utilities Department would like to request 
additional funding from the State. The current shortfall to construct the remaining three totals $4.4 
million. Attached are the current cost estimates. 
 
State Interest:  
In aligning with the State’s initiative to reduce and limit the levels of nitrates into the aquafer in 
designated BMAP areas, converting these package plants to centralized sewer will reduce nitrogen. The 
current systems operate similar to septic systems where the nitrates enter into the ground and also 
does not remove wastewater.   
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